
SKILLED HOME HEALTH NURSING WORKGROUP QUARTERLY REPORT
OCTOBER 8, 2024

QUARTER 3 ACTIVITIES

• The SHHN Workgroup met in July, August, and 

September.

• Reviewed themes for future work  from 

in-person event in June 2024, and surveyed 

attendees and workgroup to recommend 

priorities for PDN initiative. 

• DMMA continued efforts to develop a PSA to 

educate public about need and benefit of PDN 

for CMC families.

• Reviewed draft FAQ documents regarding 

SDAC and Respite. 

KEY ISSUES TO NOTE

• DMMA is working to finalize the next 

steps of the PSA. 

• Next step priorities identified from 

in-person event  including promotion 

of home care nursing careers and 

education of nursing students about 

home care settings and roles. 

• Identified  needed edits to FAQ 

documents for  SDAC and Respite.

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

• Continue developing PSA for promoting PDN 

jobs with CMC families.

• Finalize project plans for next step priorities 

identified from in-person event.

• Upcoming meetings: 

– November 5, 2024, from 1:00–2:30 pm ET

– December 3, 2024, from 1:00–2:30 pm ET

2024 Q1 2024 Q2 2024 Q3 2024 Q4 

• Continued planning for 

event to promote 

relationship-building between 

Delaware home health 

agencies and nursing schools.

• Continued planning for PSA 

development.

• Finalized planning for event to 

promote relationship-building 

between Delaware home 

health agencies and nursing 

schools. 

• Held event. 

• Continued planning for PSA.

• Release PSA within 2024.• Prioritized enhancing educational 

materials and promoting home 

care nursing roles as next steps 

from in-person event in June 2024.

• Continued developing FAQ 

documents for SDAC and Respite.

• Continued planning for PSA.
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